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Welcome to the óThe Discovery Newsô. 

Just a reminder, newsletters will be emailed to all who have an email address. If you donôt 

have one, a  hard copy will be given to you.  
 

As this is a Volunteer and MDC supporterôs newsletter, you are all encouraged to submit, 

information, news and/or stories.  
 

To do  this you can email us, Ursula or Tim:  UQuack - Weatherley@star.catholic.edu.au  

or  THoile@star.catholic.edu.au  

Advertise in our MDC............................ 

MDC Volunteer wins fulltime work in... 

Clever Greg .......................................... 

DƻƻŘōȅŜ CŀǘƘŜǊ /ŀǊǊƻƭƭ ΧΧ ΧΧΧ...ΧΦΧ 

¦b9{/h !ŘŜƭŀƛŘŜ !ǿŀǊŘǎ нлмс ΦΦΧΦΧΧ 

New Fish Measuring Station ................ 

Experiencing Marine Sanctuaries..........  

9ǊƻƳŀƴƎŀ ƛƴŎǳǊǎƛƻƴ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳǎ ΧΧΧΧΦΦΦ 

End of Year Celebration ....................... 

New Signs ........................................... 

Heritage Walk signs ............................ 

Nicole leaves us .................................. 

.ƛǊǘƘŘŀȅǎ ΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧ......ΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦ 

Merry Christmas ................................. 

Adopt - A - /ǊŜŀǘǳǊŜΧΧΧ.ΧΧΧΧΦΧΧΦΦ 

TeǊƳ п ¢ƘŜƳŜ ά²ƘŀƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ {ƘŀǊƪǎέΦ.. 

¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ΧΧΧΧΧΧ..................ΧΧΧΦ 

Latest News: Our wonderful MDC 

Volunteer Ellis Packer, has passed away. 
Ellis was very kind-hearted and he would 
travel from Gawler to work at the MDC. 
IŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ǾŜǊȅ ŘŜŜǇ ǾƻƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ƘŜΩŘ ƻŦǘŜƴ 
share his tales from bus driving in New 
Zealand. He will be fondly remembered and 
sadly missed. 

mailto:UQuack-Weatherley@star.catholic.edu.au
mailto:THoile@star.catholic.edu.au


 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ph: 83532875  

 enjo4.bernadette@gmail.com 

Ph: 83532875  

http://www.h2oaquariums.com.au/


 

 
 
 
 óMicroscope Presentation by 

Professor Bill Breedô 
 
We are very grateful to Professors Bill Breed  

and Chris Daniels  for donating some 

microscopes for the MDC.  

 

Professor Bill Breed also provided a ñMicroscope 

Presentationò for us so we could  learn more 
about the microscopes.  
 

This workshop was  provided for all of our 

Volunteers . This information will assist us with 

being able to  use this equipment with our 

visitors , especially our older students .  

 

We had  an opportunity to ask questions after the presentation.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Professor Bill Breed explaining how to use a microscope  



 
 
 
 
  
  

 
 
 
We are thrilled that Azri , one of our wonderful Volunteer Marine Biologists,  

has gained a new permanent position . H e assures us  that his Volunteer 

Work at the MDC helped him win the role .  
 

 

1.   Where are you going?  

I will be moving to Fitzroy Island, 

Queensland.  

 

2. What will you be?  

I will be an assistant to the 

resident marine biologist. I will be 

conducting tours for fish feeds 
and at turtle rehabilitation center .  

      

   

3. What have you enjoyed about the MDC?  
I have enjoyed playing a role in raising awareness for conservation to new 

generation of  kids. Getting acknowledgment from them on things they 

learned makes it worthwhile.  Importantly I have enjoyed the company of 

all the staff  at the  MDC.  

 

4. What are your plans for the future?  

I will continue to do my part in raising awareness  by g iving educational  and 

informative presentations on the issues regarding  the marine environment. I 

believe we are still able to do something about  the issues we are facing.  
  

 

 

Editorôs Note: A Swimming Anemone is actually one creature 

which looks like a colony of anemones. It is often found attached 

to algae or rocks but is able to move around freely. It can crawl 

along the bottom or drift with the current. During the day, th e 

tentacles are usually collapsed but at night, the anemone moves to 

the tips of plants to feed. Compared with other anemones, the 

Swimming Anemone is quite an agile predator.   

Azri checking out our new Swimming Anemone 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Our Volunteers are very talented. Greg Keegan has restored this 

Austin A30 and he recently drove it to the MDC to do his normal 

Thursday afternoon session. We did try to twist his arm to donate 

it to the MDC for the Silent Auction but he resisted!!  

Greg is actually sitting in his Austin A 30 


